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October 7, 2008 
TO:  Building Reps 
FR:  Dianne GarciaStevens, president 
 and Kathy Schlotz, executive director 
RE:  COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY,  
 OCTOBER 14, 2008 AT 3:30 P.M. 
 LA MERCED INTERMEDIATE LIBRARY 

1. Council is early this month. We are meeting Tuesday, October 14. The 
Fall Leadership Conference is Saturday and Sunday, October 18-19 
in Oxnard. Reservations have closed for the conference. If you have any 
changes to your arrangements, please let the office know as soon as possi-
ble in order to avoid unnecessary costs to the Association. Saturday eve-
ning’s theme is Caribbean Nights. Consider donning your favorite Carib-
bean wear! 

2. The Executive Committee will discuss issue of parking at site’s at the Oc-
tober 14 meeting. The Council will hear an update on the situation. 

3. President Dianne GarciaStevens and members of the Executive Committee 
met with the State and Federal Program Facilitators. Several contract 
issues emerged with the creation of the new job title. The Association has 
approached the District writing appropriate language for our members. Also, 
Executive Director Kathy Schlotz has met with the District regarding the 
State mandated safety plans. The Association has approached the District in 
regards to blending the State requirements with the contractual require-
ments and making the overall program more user friendly for the Safety 
Committee. 

4. President Dianne GarciaStevens will ask the Council to vote on the Nomina-
tions Committee. The proposed members are Ron Ceballos (LMI), Gloria 
Cunningham (WIE), and Rosie Rueda (MGE). 

5. The State budget was signed by the Governor. The Association and the Dis-
trict are reviewing the contract language regarding the raise. The final in-
crease up to 3% should be determined by November 1. 

6. Election Chairperson Cathie Reed (JGE) will report on the last month’s 
election and report the results of the Secretary election.  

Please bring your BALLOT BOX! 


